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To whom it may concern.

I have concerns about the proposed route of the Aquind cable that according to the route
map may run down Yeo Court, Milton PO4.

This road provides the only vehicular access to the 5 houses in Godiva Lawn. Godiva
Lawn itself being a pedestrian footpath.

It is the only access for refuse lorries to collect waste bins and emergency vehicles and
delivery lorries to access the houses.

The road also isn’t wide enough to dig up one side and leave the other side free for
vehicles as residents garages would then be inaccessible.

I also have concerns as a member of my household is disabled and this provides the only
way into and out of the house from the car, using the front door would involve a lengthy
walk, that he could not do if the access to the car in Yeo Court

is denied during works. Even if only for a few days he would be housebound and
effectively a prisoner in his own house.

Then there is the question of digging up the allotments themselves and the distress to
allotment holders, destruction of a precious green space in an overcrowded city and lack of
regard for the wildlife that inhabit this area.

If this preposterous proposal for laying a cable through one of the most densely packed
cities in the UK must proceed, and I would rather it didn’t, then it would be much better to

follow existing roads, even though that will be disruptive but at least it won’t ruin our
precious green spaces.

Regards

N Craise





